
Gamewardens of Vietnam Gamewardens of Vietnam Gamewardens of Vietnam Gamewardens of Vietnam –––– North East Chapter North East Chapter North East Chapter North East Chapter

Minutes from the spring 2007 meeting

Present 8 members: Walt Campbell, Brian “Mule” Mullen, Tom “Buddy” Wilson, Robert 
Kilkelly, Andy Onderdonk, Scott Kreska, and Tom Bolia  
 
The spring meeting of the Northeast Chapter of the Gamewardens of Vietnam, was called 
to order at approximately 1345 by Vice President Walter Campbell at the Henry J. 
Sweeney Legion post #2 in Manchester, NH  
 
Opening prayer led by Chaplin Thomas Bolia 
 
Finance report ( Finance officer Brian “Mule” Mullen ) 
Report read and accepted as read. Balance in the Treasury $2500.25 
 
No committee reports were given. 
 
Unfinished business:  
Picnic / Reunion : Northeast reunion discussed. Walt Campbell stated that reunion could 
be held at Middleboro VFW Post 2188 on Saturday June 23, 2007, Scott Kraska stated he 
could hold the reunion in his backyard in Leominster, MA.  
Final conclusion it will be held at be held at John F. Glass VFW Post 2188 Middleboro, 
MA with meeting commencing at noon unless Madge Kiley who was not present at this 
meeting has it all set up for the naval base in Groton, CT area,  Walt will call her to 
confirm this week.  
 
Mule sold some of the Gamewarden items at the meeting.  
 
A motion was made to adjourn; seconded, and passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1457  
 
Respectfully submitted 
Walter Campbell Vice President and Acting Secretary 
 
Upon the adjournment of the meeting, Chief Edward Picard invited us to the Auburn 
Police Department headquarters where he is commanding officer of where we all had a 
very enjoyable and interesting time.  
 


